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DCBOE to Conduct Public Lottery for Ballot Order 
 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) will conduct a public 
lottery to determine the order in which candidates’ names will appear on the November 8, 2022 
General Election ballot.  
 
The ballot lottery, which takes place prior to each election after the ballot access process has 
concluded, will be held at 10 am on Friday, September 16, 2022.  
 
The lottery will be conducted virtually via Zoom.  Candidates and the public may access the 
lottery using the following information: 
 
Join the Zoom Meeting either online or by phone:  

 Online: https://zoom.us/j/5546215828?pwd=MkVTRnBVUW8yc1lhY2tFRC9qY0Vvdz09 

 Phone: 1-301-715-8592 US (Washington DC) 
 
Meeting ID: 554 621 5828 
Passcode: 299837 
 
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of Columbia 
Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and voter registration. 
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